GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
HOME AFFAIRS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3301
ANSWERED ON:28.07.2009

ONLINE COMPLAINTS
Reddy Shri K. Jayasurya Prakash;Singh Shri Radha Mohan

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Union Government has issued any instructions to various State Governments including Andhra Pradesh for registration
of online complaints to help the women and girls; and

(b) if so, the reaction of the State Governments in this regard?

Answer

MINISTER OF THE STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRIAJAY MAKEN)
(a): No, Madam.
(b): As reported by Delhi Police,a women helpline No.1091 is functioning round the clock to provide help to women and children in

distress. Delhi Police is maintaining two websites, www.155355.nic.in and www.155345.nic.in and E-mail acp-sit di@nic.in. where
anybody can lodge his/her complaints.
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